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ANTI BULLYING ALLIANCE

Thank you to all parents and carers who have given their child permission to 
take part in this survey.  Over half of our young people will participate in this - 
1st survey is straight after the holiday.

AW

HuThe theme of Road Safety Week 
2022 is SAFE ROADS FOR ALL, 
bringing together communities and 
professionals to shout out for 
everyone's right to make safe and 
healthy journeys on safe roads.
 

As it is Road Safety Week and distraction is a 
big factor in ensuring the safety of high 
school children, Wakefield Road Safety team 
will be visiting high schools during Road 
Safety week to help support your pupils in 
making some wiser choices.

'Ditch the Distraction' Playground 
markings 

Using spray paint and a stencil template 
we're able to come out and install 'ditch 
the distraction' street art at exit points of 
the school grounds. The resulting images 
are designed to encourage teenagers to 
adjust their behaviour and 'ditch the 
distraction' when leaving the school 
grounds and crossing the road.

PRIZES GALORE!

We have seen this week and will continue on the run 
up to Christmas a huge amount of prizes to our young 
people.

● From Mrs Walsh in the LRC - selection boxes for 
dinner time challenge winners

● From Mrs Lazenby in English - treat bags from 
the literacy challenge draw

● From attendance - celebration cakes and treats 
for top attendance winners

● From Mrs Walsh in the LRC - Cineworld 
vouchers for Reading Star of the Week

● KS3 English classes and tutor groups, end of term 
reading trophies and sweets

● Christmas countdown daily attendance draw, we 
have seen amazing prizes.  From vouchers to 
rugby merchandise.  This is every day on the run 
up to Christmas - be here to be in a chance of 
winning!

Please note that electric scooters are NOT 
allowed on the academy site.

GETTING READY FOR CHRISTMAS

It is wonderful to see the academy in full Christmas 
spirit.

Today, we saw lots of amazing Christmas themed 
jumpers with donations going to Save the Children. 
We are still collecting non-perishable food items and 
donations for our local foodbank and new toys for 
Mission Christmas.  Full details are here.

Please remember that 
all donations are made 
electronically via I-Pay - 
the account you use to 

top up food, buy 
planners etc  

Deadline for donations 
is the end of the 8th 

Dec - so please hurry or 
send in food items and 

new toys to the 
academy before the 

14th December.

CHRISTMAS

Please remember that we break up for Christmas on 
Thursday 15th December and return on Tuesday 3rd 

January.
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